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Dear Families,

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. The class has settled back quickly and our learning has
commenced in full swing. How lovely are the longer days and warmer weather!
We are planning a lot of outdoor learning this Summer.

We are hard at work practising reading comprehension in preparation for SATs.
In maths we are almost done with fractions, then we will cover time and do
some revision the week before SATs. We are planning to take our assessments
during the week of 22 May. Please don’t forget to look at the extra practice
papers I posted online before the break.

During Science this term we are young gardeners. We have investigated which wild flowers grow
on our school playground and this week we planted Nasturtium seeds (edible flowers) as well as
salad leaf seeds. Next term we'll be making our own salads with our plants!

In art we are learning about sculpture and will be creating our own animal sculptures this term. In
R.E. we are learning about Islam and what is important to a Muslim child. Finally in Geography we
will be looking at the wonders of the world.

Reminders:
● Please look a the the new key instant recall sheet for next term
● I have added the new optional home learning projects for the Summer term
● Any opportunity at home to identify a half, third or quarter will be very beneficial

(think of sharing something to eat between 2, 3 or 4)
● We will be learning to tell the time to the nearest half an hour, quarter and finally 5

minutes - any opportunities at home to discuss time will be good.

I have attached photos of our learning for the week. Enjoy the bank holiday weekend!

Warm regards,
Mrs Reeve










